
NOTICE: 
 

In light of the current COVID-19 pandemic, the Troop N 

Camp Cadet board of directors will continue to monitor the 

situation as it develops.  Please know that we are 

continuing to accept applications for the 2020 Troop N 

Camp Cadet program. 

 

If the board of directors would decide to make any 

significant changes to our scheduled 2020 Camp Cadet 

program, notice will be communicated via this website, our 

Facebook page as well as email correspondence to all 

individuals currently registered  

 

As you and your family continue to monitor the COVID-19 

pandemic, please be sure to gather information from 

trusted sources such as http://psp.pa.gov, 

http://health.pa.gov, http://cdc.gov, http://who.int. 

 

Thank you and be safe! 

 

Trooper David L. Peters 

Director 

 

https://t.co/3fdqfP1Sem?amp=1
https://t.co/qEfQnRmDM9?amp=1
https://t.co/5nyrDxhY71?amp=1
https://t.co/onCHuOpUem?amp=1

